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District Governor’s Corner
 

Hello Lions, I hope everyone has 

energized to embrace our Lion’s motto, “We Serve.”

year and I look forward to exploring 

and Lions Clubs International.  Having fun is contagious

club projects or upcoming events

a larger audience or send the info to me 

District’s monthly newsletter for all to see

 

I introduced you to your Zone Chair Persons in my last newsletter

them to your meetings, projects, etc.  They are a wealth of knowledge and are at your 

disposal, so please utilize them.  Also, 

meet each other on a social basis, share ideas, pass along information, as well as build new 

friendships.  Get with your Zone Chair to schedule your event and celebrate the successes of 

your clubs, pass out awards, etc. 
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District Governor’s Corner 

hope everyone has come back refreshed from the holiday break

to embrace our Lion’s motto, “We Serve.”  I truly believe that 2017 will be a great 

exploring new and creative ways to serve our clubs, the District, 

Having fun is contagious, so please feel free to share 

events on our “Utah Lions District 28UT” Facebook

a larger audience or send the info to me at mikeeisenberg14@gmail.com to be included in the 

District’s monthly newsletter for all to see.  

I introduced you to your Zone Chair Persons in my last newsletter so please invite 

them to your meetings, projects, etc.  They are a wealth of knowledge and are at your 

Also, a Zone Social is a fantastic opportunity for clubs to 

meet each other on a social basis, share ideas, pass along information, as well as build new 

Get with your Zone Chair to schedule your event and celebrate the successes of 
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come back refreshed from the holiday break and 

2017 will be a great 

our clubs, the District, 

lease feel free to share your 

Facebook page to reach 

to be included in the 

 

so please invite 

them to your meetings, projects, etc.  They are a wealth of knowledge and are at your 

Zone Social is a fantastic opportunity for clubs to 

meet each other on a social basis, share ideas, pass along information, as well as build new 

Get with your Zone Chair to schedule your event and celebrate the successes of 
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MID

(Combined with St. George Winter Bird Festival)

Dates:  January 26

Convention Chair: Beverly Thomas at 

MULTI

Dates:  

Best Western Holiday Hills Hotel; $70.88 with tax

500 West 120 South, Coalville, UT 84017

(435) 336

This is one convention you won’t want to miss!  Our DV this 

year will be LCI’s Past International President Joe Preston.   

There will be great guest speakers, activities, 

officer training, and loads of fun!

Please encourage “first timers”

DISTRICT DEMOGRAPHICS

Male  

Female

      31 clubs and 557 members
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MID WINTER ZONE SOCIAL  

(Combined with St. George Winter Bird Festival)

Dates:  January 26 - 28, 2017 in St. George 

Convention Chair: Beverly Thomas at Bt1@manti.com or (435) 340

 

MULTI-DISTRICT CONVENTION  

Dates:  May 11 -13 2017 (tentative)  

Best Western Holiday Hills Hotel; $70.88 with tax

500 West 120 South, Coalville, UT 84017 

(435) 336-4444; mention Lions convention 

This is one convention you won’t want to miss!  Our DV this 

year will be LCI’s Past International President Joe Preston.   

There will be great guest speakers, activities, prize giveaways, 

officer training, and loads of fun! 

Please encourage “first timers” to come on out as well.

 

DISTRICT DEMOGRAPHICS 

(As of 12/31/2016) 

  406    72.89% 

Female  151    27.11% 

31 clubs and 557 members  

(Combined with St. George Winter Bird Festival) 

or (435) 340-1052 

Best Western Holiday Hills Hotel; $70.88 with tax 

This is one convention you won’t want to miss!  Our DV this 

year will be LCI’s Past International President Joe Preston.   

prize giveaways, 

to come on out as well. 
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Congratulations to our District 

1st Place $100 Winner:  Rosita Flores 

2nd Place $75 Winner: Lainie Chiders (Treasure Mountain / 8

3rd Place $50 Winner: Melenie Garcia (Riverdale)

 

Congratulations to the Multi

Peace Poster Winners!!!

 

1st Place $100 Winner:  (Cedar City Club)

2nd Place $75 Winner: Rosita Flores 

3rd Place $50 Winner: Lainie Chiders (Treasure Mountain / 8

 

 

Lions Commemorative Coin Available in January! 
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Try 

in one 

member!

 

Congratulations to our District 

Peace Poster Winners!!! 

Rosita Flores (Rose Park / 6th grade) 

Winner: Lainie Chiders (Treasure Mountain / 8th grade)

Winner: Melenie Garcia (Riverdale) 

Congratulations to the Multi-District 

Peace Poster Winners!!! 

(Cedar City Club) 

Rosita Flores (Rose Park / 6th grade) 

Place $50 Winner: Lainie Chiders (Treasure Mountain / 8th grade)

Lions Commemorative Coin Available in January!  

 

Try 

in one 

member! 

Congratulations to our District 28U 

grade) 

District 

grade) 
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The coin will go on sale January 18, 2017 and be available for purchase from LCI Club Supplies and the 

United States Mint.  More info at: https://catalog.usmint.gov/lions-clubs-international-2017-centennial-

uncirculated-silver-dollar-17CJ.html?cgid=commemoratives#start=1  


